
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 23rd May 2025 
 
Dear Families, 
 
What a fast and fantastic half term this has been. Firstly, I would like to recognise the mature 
attitude and efforts of our Year 6 children as they tackled their SAT assessments. We are all so 
proud of you! 
 
All of the children in school have worked hard this half term and shown their teachers how much 
they have learned and remembered in Reading, Writing and Maths and it as been wonderful to 
see them tackle challenges positively. 
 
We also celebrated Sports Day - the weather curse may be broken! Thank you to all those 
families who were able to join us and support the children in the track events. The atmosphere 
was fantastic. It was wonderful to see the children persevere and celebrate each other’s 
achievements. 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank FOCG once again for their commitment to school, 
providing fantastic events and memories for our children and financial support for school. The 
Spring Fair was a roaring success and was thoroughly enjoyed by school members and the 
local community. The total raised was £1600, which is amazing! FOCG give so much of their 
time and energy to make the events so special and we truly appropriate all that they do. Our 
school and children are extremely lucky to have such an active and supportive team. 
 
As we approach the final half term of this academic year, we prepare children to transition to the 
next phase of their learning journey. This includes sharing new classes. I respectfully ask that 
you support your children with this upcoming change and ensure that communication about this 
is positive, remembering that class mixes are not based on ability, but a variety of factors.  
 
The decisions made are always rooted in our children’s best interests and are designed to 
create the most balanced classes, creating positive learning environments. When deciding on 
classes, I take into account the children’s and staff’s thoughts and observe children during play 
and learning times. The process takes lots of time and thought. I ask that when decisions are 
shared, you respect and support them. In school we talk about change as an exciting 
opportunity and new adventure and ask that you do the same at home, trusting that we know 
how children learn best. 
 
Over the half term break, the works on our playground development (Phase One) will begin. We 
are hoping that the weather is kind to our contractor so that works can be fully completed during 
the half term.  This exciting development has only been possible due to the hard work and 
finical support of Friends of Coupe Green and generous parents who have donated money and 
time to support this, for which we are extremely thankful. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As this half term come to an end, Miss Chester starts the most exciting journey, preparing for 
her baby to arrive. I would like to wish her the very best as she begins her maternity leave and 
hope she has a period of rest ahead of her little one arriving. 
 
Next half term is set to be another busy one, with end of year productions, Year 6 residential 
and transition events. I hope that you all have a wonderful half term break and look forward to 
celebrating the achievements of Summer 2 when we return. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs J Littlewood 

 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 


